
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
January 26, 2001 

 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Air Liquide, et al. v.  PSE 
  Docket Nos. UE-001952 and UE-009159 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
 Enclosed please find the original and 14 copies each of the following documents:  
 

1. Attachment A:  Joint Answer of Commission Staff, Public Counsel, and  
Complainants. 

 
 2. Attachment B:  draft Advice Letter re: Optional Rate Cap Mechanism. 
 
 3. Attachment C:  draft Tariff Amendment. 
 
These documents are filed on behalf of Commission Staff, Public Counsel, and the Complainants 
pursuant to the Commission's Sixth Supplemental Order in this docket.   
 
 Please note that these documents are in draft form and, therefore, are subject to further 
discussion at the technical conference now scheduled for January 29, 2001.  These documents  
have also been shared with the Company prior to this filing, and were discussed in concept with 
the Company on Wednesday, January 24, 2001. 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
       ROBERT D. CEDARBAUM 
          Senior Counsel 
RDC:pah 
Encl. 
cc: All parties (w/Encl.) 
 


